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Board Meeting Summary 

August 26, 2021 

The Alabama Board of Chiropractic Examiners held a called meeting on August 26, 2021, via video 

teleconference.  During the meeting the following topics were covered: 

1. The Board discussed requests received regarding approval of online hours for renewal.

2. The Board discussed the Governor’s latest Proclamation as it relates to continuing education hours for

the 2021-22 Renewal to be obtained via  online/webinar.

Official minutes of the meeting will be posted once they are approved by the Board. 


